CAUSE ADVISORY
Workday Schedule Reviews - District Wide
 
_________________________________________
 
 
Greetings CUSD Colleagues,
 
In response to inquiries from our members, CAUSE Leadership would like to clarify details surrounding changes to school site workday schedules, and the process CAUSE relies upon, the "Workday Schedule Review."  This process, the "Workday Schedule Review," is a routine function of our advocacy related to the collective-bargaining process.  


Background/History:
 
Across the District, he Union recognizes a history of productive and collaborative past practices related to the collective bargaining of site-workday/instructional day schedules.  Routine topics addressed in the bargaining process include, but are not limited to,the length of instructional days & hours, unique schedule configurations, the number of periods on any given day, total instructional minutes above Ed. Code, prescribed time reserved for union site-meetings, and the ratio of instructional assignments to preparation periods. 
 
For many years, CAUSE Leadership has supported the interests and experience of staff, faculty, and students by conducting "Workday Schedule Reviews" across the District.  The CAUSE EBOARD (i.e. Union Elected Leadership) guides and oversees the review process for staff and faculty.  This includes a thorough examination of each proposed schedule prior to carrying said proposals to the bargaining table.   The EBOARD’s examination is focused on ensuring that any proposals are neither in conflict with our Collective Bargaining Agreement or the interests of our broader membership.
 
 The above in mind, the EBOARD relies on CAUSE Site-Representatives to facilitate the process associated with the "Workday Schedule Review" at the site-level.  Therefore, we ask that you share your suggestions, desired amendments, and interests directly with your site-representative/s.



Moving Forward:

The CAUSE Leadership team, the sole representative of the collective interests of staff and faculty across the CUSD, is honored to serve District colleagues.  Your continued engagement and support is appreciated.  We are certain it serves the interests of our professional colleagues, the students, and their families.  We look forward to your feedback, and initiating this process for the upcoming 2019-20 bargaining cycle.
 
 
        In Unity,
 
             ~ CAUSE Leadership 





* C.A.U.S.E. - Yes We Can *

[bookmark: _GoBack]
